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          July 5, 2023 
Town of Washington Grove 
P.O. Box 216 
Washington Grove, MD 20880 
 
Dear Mayor Compton and Residents of Washington Grove Maryland: 
 
Reference is made to your correspondence concerning mail delivery in the area known as 
Washington Grove Maryland. In this instance, the United States Postal Service agrees to 
allow residents of Washington Grove who are not currently provided mail delivery at their 
physical addresses to receive free mail delivery in a po box at the Washington Grove Post 
Office. Current po box holders who live in the aforementioned area specific to the town of 
Washington Grove will be allowed to keep their existing po boxes at no charge. Effective 
May 1, 2023, as these po boxes come up for renewal they will be converted to free po boxes 
and the owners will no longer be charged renewal fees. 
 
Any new residents who move into Washington Grove will be issued one of the smallest 
available po boxes for their use in receiving mail, free of charge. Proof of resindcy in 
Washington Grove can be established by presenting documentation from a mortgage, deed, 
lease, insurance policy, power bill, or something similar that identifies the name of the 
individual and the address where they reside.  
 
Customers provided free po box service will be able to keep the box for no fee until they 
decide to close the box or no longer live in Washington Grove.  
 
I trust this information is helpful. Please feel free to provide a copy of this letter to anyone 
who needs an explanation of the situation.  If you have any questions, or if I may be of 
further assistance, you may email me at michael.n.king@usps.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nathan King 
Director, Consumer Advocate  
USPS Headquarters 
michael.n.king@usps.gov 

 


